
Dear All 
I am against proposed regulation. I am sure that this regulation will be a reason to increasing energy 
prices in my country and in result will be a reason to lose competitiveness of country and European 
economy.  
The aim of regulation was to decrease CO2 emission and we will achieve it without any additional, 
unexpected regulation. The crisis is enough source of problem. 

 

Best regards, 

Andrzej Rejner 


